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               Parking temporarily removed 

               Traffic flow maintained in one direction

               

We’ll start on the eastern side of the road (see diagram

top right). Traffic will flow one way, towards SH6A

Frankton Road. Parking will be reduced in parts of

McBride Street so that both traffic flow and

construction can happen safely together. We will then

move to the other side of the road (see diagram bottom

right). 

What’s happening?

What

Where

When

Notice of excavation for power undergrounding 

 Mid-September, and then early-mid October 2024 

McBride Street, between the intersection with Gray Street and SH6A Frankton Road

General information

We’re continuing our trenching work at McBride Street

to underground power services for the SH6/6A Frankton

Intersection and Bus Hub Improvements Project.

Traffic management

Have an on-site issue?

Contractor: Kā Huanui a Tāhuna           Phone: 021 0864 2036 

Please note: work is weather-dependent, and we’ll let you

know if we need to change the date of the work.

Visit our website to sign up to our newsletter:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/queenstown-package/

Email: info@wtpa.co.nz  |  Phone: 0800 482 684 

Gray Street is open from SH6 Kawarau Road.  Parking is

available in the Gray Street public carpark.  Traffic staff

will guide people in and out of private driveways.

Planning

We’ve planned it this way to keep one-

way traffic flowing along McBride

Street, and so people can get to the

Frankton shops and use the Gray

Street carpark.

 Access restrictions

On-street parking will be temporarily

unavailable on parts of McBride Street

(see maps above), with alternative

parking available at the public carpark

nearby.  

The excavation work will take place for about two weeks, from:

Mid-September, and then early-mid October 2024

Work will take place during the day.

Timing

               Work area 

               Managed access to private driveways

When we need to excavate through a driveway, we will have steel plates

on hand to place over the trench to get vehicles through, and traffic staff

on hand to guide vehicles and pedestrians through safely. 

This information outlines what you can expect during the

remainder of Stage 1 work on Gray and McBride Streets


